
  

 

 

 

 

14th November 2022 

The Planning Secretary 

NSW Department of Planning & Envronment 

Locked Bag 5022 

Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

Dear Sir/Madam. 

Re: Kincoppal Rose Bay School, SSD 10325, CC-22185 

On behalf of Kincoppal Rose Bay School I provide Notification of Occupation planned for 14th December 2022 in 

relation to the above Stage 1 Works. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

T W Mahady 

Project Manager 

 

cc. Gary Au-Yeung Director Corporate Services Kincoppal Rose Bay School  

 

 

 

 

          


